
  

  

Diary Dates 
 

  28/7/20 
Assembly Hosted by Rm 
19     2.30pm 
 

 31/7/20 
Play, Create & Connect 
 

 10/8/20 
Governing Council      
Meeting – 7pm 
OSHC – 6.30pm 
 

 14/8/20 
Play, Create & Connect 
 

 

 18/8/20 
 Assembly Hosted by Rm 

20, 2.30pm  

 21/8/20 
Play, Create & Connect 

 27/8/20 
School Photos 

Term 3   Week 1 
Thursday 23 July 

 

Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back! Term three has started smoothly with all classes settled and focused on their 
learning from day one.  At Coorara every role is a starring role and this term we welcome three 
new staff to our team. Tyrone Milera joins our team starring in the ACEO role, Deb Bates and 
Beccy Nichols return starring as student support teachers.  
 

Term 3 is shaping up to be an exciting term with some of the whole school events returning. 
Along with the classroom teaching and learning programs there will be class assemblies, 
playgroup on Fridays, rehearsals for our whole school musical Seussical Jnr, daily breakfast 
club and Sports Day.  To keep up to date with what's happening around the school follow us on 
Facebook, visit our Skoolbag App or website. 
 

Adam’s Deli Lunch Service 
We are pleased to advise that from week 2 Adam’s Deli will be providing a lunch service on 
Fridays only. To order lunch follow these four easy steps….. 
 
Step 1.  Write your child’s name, room number and unit on either a snap lock bag or 
paper bag 
                    e.g Molly Smyth, Room 5, Green Unit 
 

Step 2.   Add your order to the bag 
                   e.g 1 x hot dog with butter and sauce $4.20 
                         1 x banana  $1.20 
 

Step 3.   Add up the cost of the items and place the money in the bag.    (Change will be 
given) 
                   $4.20 + $1.20 = $5.40 
 

Step 4.   Place the order in the box provided in the front office no later than 9:15am 
 

COVID Update 
There have been some positives that have come out of the COVID situation and the measures 

in place. Some of the positives that our staff team have noticed include: 

 Increased independence of students coming in to school and leaving at the end of day 

 Students taking more responsibility for organising themselves in the morning by 

completing morning routines independently 

 Students happily playing with each other before school   

 Students feeling grown up and proud that they can be independent 

 Classes settle more quickly in the morning and students are ready to start their 

learning at 8:50am 

 Less disruptions to teaching and learning time 

Thank you to parents for practising social distancing on school grounds and working with us to 

foster student independence. At this stage parents/carers can still not enter school buildings. 

During COVID restrictions students have shown that they can confidently organise themselves 

and their belongings. We encourage parents to continue to kiss and drop in the mornings.  

We value working with you and ask that if you need to speak to staff to communicate via email, 
diaries, See-Saw or through the front office. The COVID situation is fluid, I will continue to keep 
you informed as measures change.  
 

Enjoy your week. 
 

Regards, 
 
Rebecca 
Principal  

 

ADAM’S DELI LUNCH SERVICE 

Commence Friday Week 2   Only available on Fridays 

Reminder 

Hats are to be worn 

for outside play 

Terms 3 & 4 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 D u e  t o  C o v id  1 9  we  c o u l d  n o t  h a v e  o u r  p a r e n t s  

l i s t e n i n g  t o  u s  r e a d  i n  t h e  m o r n i n g s  b u t  s o m e  

s t u d e n t s  f r o m  o u r  Bu d d y  C l a s s  ( r o o m  9 )  c a m e  i n  e v e r y  

m o r n i n g  t o  s u p p o r t  u s .   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Taylor lives in Woodcroft and has a Border Collie puppy which she 
shares with her partner Josh, a Beagle named Finn and a Green 
Tree Fog named Fiona. The dogs love going for walks and getting 
spoilt. 
During the holidays Taylor was very busy with her netball training, 
reading Harry Potter, sleeping, eating, and catching up on one of her 
favourite TV Series Glee. 
Taylors all-time favourite food is food that she doesn’t have to cook 
and loves receiving anything colourful, Disney items and of course 
“food” Taylor’s favourite sport is Netball and she plays AMND for 
Matrics at Priceline Stadium, and loves watching the Adelaide 
Crows. 
Taylor’s favourite holiday is the warm beaches of Queensland and 
hopes to travel overseas in the future. 
School Holidays are enjoyable for Taylor as she can have some 
relaxation time, something she doesn’t get during the term as she is 
always putting in extra hours marking work, making resources, and 
writing reports. 
Taylor loves working with children, she loves helping them achieve 
success with all aspect of their life. 
In return the children love Taylor particularly when she breaks out 
singing the things she says. The children love making fun of her 
fantastic singing voice. 
Thank you, Taylor, you are an inspiration to our young children at 
Coorara Primary School. 
           
“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away 
from you.” 
                                                                                                                                           
B. B.  King 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers 
 

Re: Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students 

with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally 

Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability 

(NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information 

already available in the school about supports provided to students 

with disability. These relate to legislative requirements under the 

Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for 

Education 2005, in line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).  

Information provided about students to the Australian Government for 

the NCCD includes: 

 year of schooling 

 category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or 
social/emotional 

 level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality 
differentiated teaching practice, supplementary, substantial 
or extensive. 

This information assists schools to: 

 formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided 
to students with disability in schools  

 consider how they can strengthen the support of students 
with disability in schools 

 develop shared practices so that they can review their 
learning programs in order to improve educational 
outcomes for students with disability. 

The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the 

information they need to plan more broadly for the support of students 

with disability. 
 

The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will 
not be involved in any testing process. The school will provide data to 
the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student 
will be able to be identified – the privacy and confidentiality of all 
students is ensured. All information is protected by privacy laws that 
regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal 
information. To find out more about these matters, please refer to the 
Australian Government’s Privacy Policy 
(https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy). 
Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD 
Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au). 
If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the 
school.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

Rebecca Read 
Principal 

 

Another Amazing 

Teacher 

Taylor Greig Year 

2/3 

 
 

Maz’s Staff Stories 

 
        

           

 Beginning school 
is an adventure with 

lots to discover! 
Coorara Cubs will provide an opportunity 

for your child to build upon 

Thursdays 
12.30PM – 2.30PM 

STARTING THURSDAY, 10th SEPTEMBER 2020 

LAST SESSION THURSDAY, 26th November 2020 

For children enrolled for Reception in 2021 

ARE YOU OVER 18? 
 

DO YOU HAVE A DESIRE TO SAVE TOWARDS YOUR CHILDS/OWN 
EDUCATION? 
 

DO YOU WANT TO RECEIVE UP TO $500 SIMPLY FOR SAVING UP TO $500 
FOR 10 MONTHS? 
 

DO YOU WANT TO GAIN QUICK AND EASY BUDGETING AND SAVINGS 
TIPS? 
 

DO YOU RECEIVE A COMMONWEALTH SOCIAL SECURITY BENEFIT, 
PAYMENT OR ALLOWANCE AND HAVE A HEALTH CARE CARD OR 
PENSION CARD? 
 

DO YOU HAVE AN INCOME OR RECIEVE CHILD SUPPORT PAYMENTS 
(INCLUDING PRIVATE COLLECT)? 
 

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD AT SCHOOL/ABOUT TO START SCHOOL OR ARE 
YOU STUDYING YOURSELF? 
 

HAVE YOU NEVER COMPLETED THE SAVER PLUS PROGRAM PRIOR AND 
DOES THIS SOUND INTERESTING? 

IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO THE ABOVE QUESTIONS, JOIN THE 
SAVER PLUS MATCHED SAVINGS AND FINANCIAL EDUCATION 

PROGRAM TODAY! 
How to join the Saver Plus Program? 

 Fill out an Online Enquiry Form -  

https://www.bsl.org.au/saverplus   - your Local Saver Plus 

Coordinator Claire Rowe will make contact 

  Or contact your Local Saver Plus Coordinator from The Smith 

Family directly: 

Claire Rowe – Mobile:  0438 648 670 / 1300610355 Email: 

Claire.Rowe@thesmithfamily.com.au 

 Or complete a Saver Plus Referral Form with your Organisation  

 

 

                   
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS WILL BE TAKEN ON: 

Thursday 27 August 2020 
ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the 

code        38 R VFW ZAP 

Photo envelops go home today – sibling envelops 

can be collected from the front office. 

https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy
https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy
https://www.nccd.edu.au/
https://www.nccd.edu.au/
https://www.nccd.edu.au/
https://www.bsl.org.au/saverplus
http://www.thesmithfamily.com.au/

